
 

The Council of USI-ACT thanks you for your patience as we transition to a new website and 

new look, and if anyone has any queries or issues please contact USI-ACT 

at: ADMIN@usiact.onmicrosoft.com   
 

    

 

NOTICE - The USI-ACT has changed websites, and hence our new 

look.  More to come on that shortly. 

For those already registered for this event and who are receiving this new 

look registration advise please be assured that your prior registration is valid 

and you do not need to re-register - we look forward to seeing you there on 

Thursday. 
 

    

John Blaxland and Jacinta Carroll A National Security Dialogue 
 

    

  

    

Blamey Theatre, Australian Defence College, Weston Creek, ACT 
 

    

Thursday, 21 July 2022 

Drinks at 5:00 pm, Speakers at 6:00 pm 
 

    

RSVP  

  

    


